
  

 
 
         

      29th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Barton Class Trip to Shoreham Church on Monday 9th December 2024 
 
We have booked a Barton class trip to Shoreham Village Church as part of our learning about Christmas and how Christians 
celebrate this festival. The trip is on Monday 9th December 2024.  We will leave school at 9.30am and anticipate returning 
to school by 11.30 am.   
 
The children are required to wear their school uniform and to bring a suitable coat. There will not be a PE lesson on this 
day. 
   
As this is a local trip, there is no cost.  Parents have signed a Universal Permission Slip which is held at school.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms J Corlett       Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Barton Class Teacher      Head  
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